
From: Matthew J. Sullivan
To: Murphy, Daniel
Cc: Ashley N. Kiepczynski; Weddle-Henning, Andrea
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: No Parking on 13th near PPG
Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 8:00:54 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Milwaukee County. Use the Phish Alert Report button to have IMSD review this message if you think it is suspicious.

Dan,
 

I apologize for the delay in our response.  The City of Oak Creek does not oppose of the proposed “No Parking” zone on S. 13th Street within the limits of the northernmost PPG
driveway to the southernmost PPG driveway.
 
If you need anything else from the City, please let me know.

Thank you,
 

Matthew J. Sullivan, PE ● City Engineer 
City of Oak Creek ● Engineering
8040 South 6th Street ● Oak Creek, WI 53154 
Direct: 414-766-7028 
Email: msullivan@oakcreekwi.gov
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